



Friday 5th February 2021

Achievements

This week's Stars & HT's Awards:

EYFS JHN:

Star: Daisy, Amelia and Alisicja

HT Award: Bella

EYFS Vieira:

Star: Rosie and Amy

Year 1 Jacinta:

Stars: Jacob, Finley, Alfie and Elijah

Year 2 John Paul II:

Star: Hanna, Eliza & Skye.

HT Award: Caitlyn, Nikola, Poppy &

Noa-Isabella.

Year 3 Faustyna:

Star: Adrian, David & Maya.

HT Award: Theo, Danielle & Harvey.

Year 4 Teresa:

Star: Alby, Sammy & Tadhg.

HT Award: Louis, Diogo, Ella & Daniel.

Year 5 Drexel:

Star: Naisha

HT Award: Angel and Mya

Year 6 Bakhita:

Star: Elsie, Niamh & Samara.

HT Award: Ronnie, Martha, Aliabbas &

Aanika.

Year 6 Orione:

Star: Zaynab, Julia & Georgia.

HT Award: Aziah, Jaiden A & Jennifer.

Weekly Newsletter:

You may have noticed that my Newsletters don't always follow the prescribed 'sent out on a Friday' format... In the spirit of practising what I preach, I am being kind to myself! I'm doing my best to get them out on a Friday, but also hoping you'll bear with me if I don't always manage! I do, however, promise that there will always be one outlining our Class Stars and Head Teacher's Awards,

at some point!

Last week was a bumper one for awards! I was delighted at how many of those children managed to join us for our SLT Lunch! For those who aren't sure, Class Stars are for those who have generally 'shone' that week - those who have been consistently hardworking and produced great work. They also might go to a pupil who has shown a brilliant attitude to learning, perhaps resilience or independence over time. Head Teacher's Awards tend to be given for a specific piece of work (or act), which stands out as being exceptional. During normal school time, Fridays are generally when we celebrate our pupils' successes and it is the highlight of my week. I have to say, I really miss chatting to the children in my office and handing over a gold, shiny sticker, or watching them receive their certificate at Achievement Assembly. However, our SLT Lunches are also a joy and it is lovely that many of you have been able to share in that with us. I look forward to our next one at 12-12.15pm on Thursday.

Today was our first 'Learn Differently Day'. Thank you to Mrs Murthy for suggesting it. I do think that it is important for our pupils to step away from their screens and engage with the world around them. I hope that this has been a positive thing in your family.

Next week we have our first lockdown Feast Days. We wish 6 Bakhita and 1 Jacinta a wonderful Feast Day. Don't worry, we will ensure that they still get to have their special party on our return!

Next week, our SLT Enrichment Challenge is an art one. Having already seen some of the amazing pieces created in many of the classes, I am excited to see what the

children produce! Wishing you all a safe, relaxing weekend. God bless, Ms Kane